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n behalf of the Executive Committee of the Wesleyan Theological Society, I gratefully accept
ne invitation extended by you and the administration of Indiana Weslevan University to host the
Annual Meeting of the WTS on March 2-4, 2001. We look forward to visiting your campus,
Given the school’s location in the midwest--near to many Holiness institutions--there will (most
likely) be a relatively large attendance when we meet at IWU.

William Kostlevy, Secretary-Treasurer of the Society, will send vou a list of expectations for
host institutions (most of which you already antl‘gpaiedm,yuuueuer,m:nq_ The specific
details will be arranged between a person that you designate at IWU and the President and First
Vice President of the Society at that time. The President of WTS in 2000-2001 will be Steven
McCormick of Eastern Nazarene College. The First Vice President of the Society for 2000-2001
will be elected at our upcoming meeting in Oklahoma City.

Thank you for your willingness to serve the broader Wesleyan Holiness academic community.

Sincerely,
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Douglas M. Strong, Prdsident
Wesleyan Theological Society
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